
CDMC Agenda-09/27

● Welcome
● Introduction of committee members
● Overview of meeting details
● Review of campus programs
● Discussion of student incentives
● Closing remarks



CDMCMeeting Minutes
09/27/2023

The meeting started at 5:30 pm. Associate Principal Bamma Moore was the facilitator. A
welcome was completed and introductions were made. Sign-in sheet was present and all
participants were asked to sign-in. Participants were also informed that CDMC meetings will be
held the last Wednesday of every month.

Participants:
Bamma Moore- Associate Principal
Lakendra Williams-Community School Specialist
Shenequa Williams-Teacher
Jessica Reisinger- Teacher
Paige Stanford- Teacher
Rachel Hannah- Teacher
Victor Boswell- Teacher/Band Director
Victoria Vasquez- Teacher
Lisa Carter- Community Member
Chemise Sora- Assistant Principal
Octavia Simmons- Parent
Nina Pulliam- Parent
Kaaron Cornish- Teacher
Melissa Ishio- Director of Community Schools Initiatives- Transformation Waco

CDMC members who were unable to attend: Hiya Gilliam/Athletic Director and Kemi
Ingram/Grassroots Community Organizer (East Waco)

AP Moore discussed student incentives and upcoming student events. Recipients of the bike
giveaway will be receiving their bikes on Friday. The committee discussed ways the campus can
further address student tardiness. The committee discussed ideas such as countdown clocks. The
committee agreed in order for change to be implemented, everyone on the campus has to be
involved. Teacher/Staff duties were discussed, this will be further discussed with Principal Lewis
and will be reviewed in the next meeting. The committee discussed ways to involve our students,



such as students as leaders, to encourage those students who might struggle with attending class.
Also discussed ways those students who are on time can receive an incentive. This will also be
further discussed and reviewed at the next meeting. The committee also discussed the utilization
of interventions to address behavioral issues on campus. The committee discussed the campus
protocol for referrals and agreed it should be their last resort when addressing behavioral issues
with students. One of the teachers recalls an intervention called the panther way that involved
steps to take before reaching the referral process. This will be reviewed and possibly shared out
to teachers. Intramural Sports were discussed for 6th graders. Parents have been notified via
Parent Square and provided with a google form to sign-in if interested in assisting with coaching.
The Community Schools structure was also discussed.

Meeting was concluded at 6:40pm.


